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Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting at 7:30 P.M. on 

Tuesday, March 8, 2005, in the Board Meeting Room of the Educational 

Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of this meeting is 

for discussion/action regarding the following items:  sale of the old Bain 

Elementary School, building naming committee for proposed new 

elementary school, referendum follow up, and scheduling of special 

meeting of School District electors. 

 

       R. Scott Pierce, Ed.D. 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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